
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Director 
National Museums of Kenya 
P.O Box 40658-00100, Nairobi, Kenya 
 
RE: AFFILIATION REQUEST FOR PALAEOENVIRONEMNTAL STUDIES 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
My name is Colin J. Courtney Mustaphi and I work for the Environment Department at 
the University of York in the United Kingdom and am a member of the British Institute 
in East Africa. I would like to request for affiliation with the National Museums of Kenya, 
Earth Sciences Department Palynology and Paleobotany section under the supervision 
of Dr. Stephen M. Rucina for the two-year duration of the REAL project (November 2013 
to November 2015). This project, entitled Resilience in East African Landscapes (REAL), 
is funded by the European Commission and is aimed at multidisciplinary research into 
human-environment interactions throughout the past 1000 years, to understand the 
evolution of the landscapes seen today. The project is part of a Marie Curie International 
Training Network and involves multiple institutions and partner groups. I will be based 
at the University of York, UK, and affiliated with researchers at the National Museums of 
Kenya. More information is available here:  
http://www.york.ac.uk/environment/research/kite/ 
 
My research foci are 1) creating quantitative records of the spatiotemporal variability of 
climate, vegetation and human interactions in Eastern Africa through the examination of 
swamp and lacustrine sediments by analysing the sedimentology and palaeoecological 
remains (pollen, spores and charcoal). 2) Regional syntheses of vegetation, biomass 
burning, and carbon records to interpret the large-scale drivers of ecosystem change 
and disturbance patterns. 3) To provide high-resolution palaeoenvironmental data to 
understand recent human-environment impacts at locations near ongoing 
anthropological and archaeological study sites. The study sites will be located in the 
Kenyan Rift Valley, the Amboseli ecosystem, the Mau region, and the Pangani basin.  
 
I hope your involvement is of interest to you and any assistance will be highly 
appreciated, 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Dr. Colin J. Courtney Mustaphi 
Environment Department, University of York, York, YO10 5DD, United Kingdom 
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